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Applications Sought 
Appointed Board Member 

 

Dear Members, Instructors, Directors, and Board. 

As part of the annual rotation of an appointed board member, and in accordance with Article 
18 of Constitution, The Board Appointment Panel is seeking applications for an appointed 
board member for a term of three years. 

Applications for the position of appointed board member need to be received by the 
registered office of ITFNZ (P.O. Box 38-842, Howick. Auckland) by Friday 30th April 2021. 

Should you require any further information or would like to discuss the duties, responsibilities 
and powers of the Board please contact,  

Mr Nick Lourantos. boardchair@itkd.co.nz 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed 

 

 
 

Shaun Tolley 
Operations Executive 
For and on behalf of  
Board Appointment panel. 
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